Invisible Ink Environment Policy

Environment Statement

Invisible Ink Ltd is committed to continual improvement and reduction of the environmental impact of the business, as an employer, as a supplier and as a contributor to the wider environment. 
It is our policy to comply with all existing environmental legislation which is relevant to our business, and indeed, wherever possible to exceed legislative expectations where possible.

Overview

The general environmental impact of Invisible Ink is perhaps less than some businesses. As a design agency, the business has over the past 3 years refocused from being wholly reliant on print based media to building products which are electronic and web based. This has reduced our dependence in key environmental areas, including transport and natural resources (trees). 

Environmental Action

There are several issues which the company is effecting improvement:

Energy Consumption / Efficiency

• Invisible Ink encourages the efficient use of energy, and where cost effective the use of renewable energy and ‘green’ electricity suppliers. • We replace equipment with energy efficient models as and when they are needed to be replaced

• We ensure that all computers, printers and lighting is turned off when not in use

Transport

• We have reduced the of dependence of carbon fuelled transport, thus minimising the imprint of the business

• Encourage use of the public transport network wherever possible for deliveries, to attend meetings or to travel to and from work

• Encourage flexible working, thus further reducing the transport impact of our employees. This is demonstrated by all staff enjoying complete workstation setups at home

Waste Minimisation / Recycling

• Ensuring minimum use of office printers as standard practice, with the reuse of paper where practicable for double sided printing.

Marketing / Publicity

• Using energy efficient methods to interact and communicate with clients and suppliers. Including electronic marketing and publicity as the standard communication tool, thus reducing the use of printed matter.

Public Participation

• Involving Invisible Ink where practicable with public drives to reduce the business’s environmental impact. For example, our recent involvement with the local Chamber of Commerce Greening initiative.

Sustainable Purchasing

• To only purchase from suppliers who can demonstrate that their goods are supplied using sustainable sources. This is particularly relevant to the printing supplies purchased by our business.

Key Targets for 2007-08

• To increase flexible working from home to 1 full day per member of staff 

• To increase the business turnover of electronic media with non print reliant media by 15%

• To replace the office based printer with a more efficient model

• To reduce the amount of paper wastage by reuse and reduction of office based printing
Education

All staff are educated and trained in the environmental issues covered in the policy. All staff are informed of the location of the policy.

Monitoring

We monitor progress and review the policy on an annual basis with the next review in July 2008.

Contact

Lead responsibility for the implementation of this policy rests with Richard Miller, Director and Company Secretary of Invisible Ink.

Tel: 020 8785 5626 Email: Richard@invisible-ink.biz
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